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Single lane closures planned on north and southbound Van Buren Boulevard  
just south of Rutile Street to 52nd Street.
Expect traffic flagging on Jurupa Detour Road. 
Mon., Jan. 31 – Fri., Feb. 4, from 8:45 a.m. to 4 p.m.        

Sign up on the website to receive text and/or email construction alerts.
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Jurupa Road east and west of Van Buren 
Boulevard remain closed long-term. Please 
see the map for detours, reduce your speed 
throughout the area, and allow extra travel 
time.  
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Business access  
at Felspar Street  
and Jurupa Road  
remain open.

REMINDER

This week, crews will be working on the 
storm drain and waterline near the Jurupa 
Detour Road and Hill Street. Contractors will 
be shoring, backfilling beams, drilling, and 
excavating in preparation for the footings for 
the new bridge. Project neighbors can expect 
normal noise associated with construction 
activities and construction vehicles.
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